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Portrait Raffle - Drawn November GM 
Tickets and money must be returned by the November GM as the raffle 
will be drawn at that meeting.  There are still books of tickets available 
so please take more if you think you can sell them in time. Please return 
any unsold tickets ASAP. 

 
Tasmania 2011 

Would you be interested in a club trip to Tassie in 2011? Such an event 
has been suggested. It’s a great place for photography so consider. We 
will try to put together a rough itinerary and costing to help in the 
decision making process.  
We received a commercial pamphlet for a Tasmanian trip in the mail and 
the costing for a 6 day trip to Cradle Mountain and Coles Bay was $2000 
per person (not including transport to Tasmania). I think that we can 
better this by a long, long way. 
 

NEGV Entries 
NEGV entries for the November interclub are due tonight. 
If you forgot to bring entries along for this competition specifically, then 
please enter your returned entries from tonight’s comp. Please re-label on 
the back to include your name and club (WACC)  
 

Albury Show – Sign-up for FREE Entry! 
Gain free entry to the Albury Show by helping out for a couple of hours 
at the Photography Exhibition. WACC needs volunteers to attendants at 
the Photo Comp that we help to organise on behalf of the Show 
Committee. See Rob and place your name on the roster. More names are 
needed.  
Also, get your entries in quickly for the competition. Closes 3pm 
Monday 12th October. 

New Members 
Please make welcome two new members to the WACC -  Wendy 
Goodwin and David Woolcock. We hope that Wendy and David enjoy 
their time at the club. 

 
 
 
 
 

Dates To Remember 
THURS 8th OCTOBER 2009 

General Meeting, 7.30pm 
Panthers Sports Club 

PRESENTER: Simon Quaas 
   NEGV Entries due 

____________ 
 

THURS. 24th SEPTEMBER 
2009 

Committee Meeting, 7pm at the   
Weymouth  residence 

____________ 
 

THURS. 12th NOVEMBER 
2009 

Annual General Meeting, 
7.30pm Panthers Sports Club 

____________ 
 

THURS. 12th NOVEMBER 
2009 

General Meeting, 8.00pm 
Panthers Sports Club. 
PRESENTER: To be advised 

____________ 
 

SAT 14th NOVEMBER 2009 
Photoshop Workshops with 
Jenni Horsnell 
8.30am – 12noon Learners 
W/shop 
1.00pm – 5.00pm Advanced 
W/shop 
Cost is $20 per person.  
You can only attend one 
workshop or the other. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                              
 
 

Attendance Book. 
Please sign the attendance book 

for insurance purposes. 
    Wodonga Albury Camera Club Inc.   President:  Brian Paatsch  (02) 6025 2117 
                 Reg. No. A 0013634 L     Secretary:  Pam Murray    (02) 6025 1931 
     PO Box 46, Wodonga Victoria 3690   Comp. Sec.: Mel Hopkins 0438 738 541 
              www.waccfoto.com     Email:             compsecretary@waccfoto.com    
Email: secretary@waccfoto.com     Editor:  Paul Temple  (02) 6024 4885 

WACC AGM 
November is the club AGM and your chance to elect a new 
committee or nominate to be on the committee.  
Nominations are due at the October GM, but will be 
accepted at the AGM if there are still vacant positions at 
that time. 
Please nominate yourself, it’s fun, and you get to know a 
few of your fellow members really well. 

http://www.waccfoto.com/
mailto:compsecretary@waccfoto.com
mailto:secretary@waccfoto.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMPETITION NEWS 
 

Monthly Club Competition Entries 
Limit 2 Images per Section. Colour and Mono 
Prints plus EDI. 
 

Posting Entries for Club Competitions. 
If you are posting entries for club or interclub 
competitions, please inform the Comp. Sec or 
the Club Sec. on the above numbers so that 
entries are expected.  
 

Entries For Club Competitions …….. Size 
Restrictions 

Please aware of the size restrictions for club 
(and other) competitions. 30 x 40cm, including 
the matt, is the largest size for our club 
competition and for NEGV competitions.  
Also, watch the thickness of your matted 
entries. 5mm is the maximum.  
Please put a cardboard backing on your matted 
prints … this will help to protect them from 
damage. 
 

Club Competitions 
* Oct. – entries due for ‘Open’ comp. 
(includes David Tilley Trophy for Most 
Creative Image)  
* Nov. – entries due for ‘Doors’  
* Dec. – entries due for ‘Open’ comp. 
* Jan. – entries due for ‘Landscape’ comp. 
* Feb. – entries due for ‘Open’ comp. 

 
Other Competitions 

1. Albury Show Photo Comp. Close 12 Oct. 
2. Burrumbuttock Show Photo Comp. Entries 
will be received Thurs 22 Oct 5-7pm at the 
Burrumbuttock Hall. Please see Paul Temple if 
you would like an entry form or details of 
entry requirements, or contact Min Handorf on 
Ph: 6029 3289 

David Tilley Trophy for Most Creative Image 
Entries for the David Tilley Trophy are also due tonight as 
part of the Open Competition. Your most creative image 
will be in the running for this special trophy.  

 

Wanted - Presenters for  2010 
Do you know somebody that would make a good 
presenter? If you do, or would like to be a presenter 
yourself, please contact a committee member and we will 
book a spot on the calendar. 

 

Commercial Photographic Trips 
The club often receives offers of commercial photographic 
trips. If you are interested in these sorts of activities please 
let the committee know so that we can inform you when 
these offers come in.  

 

WACC member survey 
Do you have your survey to return tonight? If not, please 
complete and return at the November club meeting. The 
information you supply will help the new committee to 
provide a planned program for 2010 and beyond. 

OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS 
 1. Photoshop techniques with Jenni Horsnell . . . .  
8.30 – 12noon Learners Workshop 
1pm - 5pm Advanced Workshop 
 
2. Tasmania 2011??????? 
Members have suggested a trip to Tasmania in 2011. 
What are your thoughts? Are you interested?

NEGV NEWS 
Meeting Dates for 2009 are as follows: - 

1. November 21 – Alexandra (Entries due October 
GM) 
 
Members may submit up to 2 images in Colour Prints, 
Monochrome Prints (both have A & B grades), EDI 
and slides. 
EDI (prepared as per our club EDI comp) and Slides 
are Open grade only.  

 
 
 

CLUB EQUIPMENT FOR LOAN 
The Spyder Pro 2 colour calibration unit and the 
Logan matt cutter are available for members to 
borrow.  
A $20 deposit is required and this will be returned on 
the safe return of the equipment. If one of the club’s 
team is required to calibrate your computer with the 
Spyder, the first calibration will be by donation of 
$20 to the club. 

SPONSORS 

 

FOR SALE 
If you have any items for sale or any items that you 
would like to buy, please contact the editor on the phone 
number above 

EXHIBITIONS 
1. History of the National Photography Prize. 
Albury Regional Gallery until 22 November 
 
2. Hall of Mirrors: Portraits 1987 – 2007 -  
Anne Zahalka. Wangaratta Exhibitions Gallery   
until 25 October 


